This is a letter of support for Emily Chi.   Ms. Chi was the best performing student in my ENVS 350 class and is a generally outstanding student by any measure.  She is multi-talented and performs at an outstanding level, whether is in music, languages or academic measures.   I seriously doubt there are any applicants for this particular scholarship that have a better record of academic achievement and scholarly accomplishments than Ms. Chi and therefore she is obviously quite qualified to receive an Oregon Space Grant scholarship in the area of environmental sciences and I certainly support her application and in the sense that her record speaks for itself, this particular letter of recommendation is superfluous.   She is very much a true scholar and will be successful in whatever enterprises she chooses to engage in.

Sincerely,

G . Bothun

Professor of Physics

University of Oregon

